
Welcome to Sunnyside Adventist Church Online Streaming! 

 

We celebrate today a reenactment of the nativity with  

live actors and living livestock. 

Sit back enjoy, and place yourself  

in the scene many years ago. 
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Sunnyside Announcements    Sunnyside Week at a Glance   

▪ Due to the Coronavirus pandemic all services and meetings at the church 
have been canceled until further notice. Stay connected! Check out our 
Facebook page and website. If you are not receiving our emails, please forward 
your email address to info@SunnysideAdventist.org, so we can keep you 

informed of our activities.  

▪ The January/February Children's Sabbath Packets will be available from the 
information desk in the church foyer December 30. If you do not have a code to 

get into the church, contact Rosie at the church office, 503-252-8080.  

▪ Several of our classes are meeting during this challenging 
time via Zoom. We want to share these with you — if you see one 
that you would like to join, send your contact information to 
info@SunnysideAdventist.org or call 503-252-8080, and we will 

make sure you receive a Zoom invitation to join. Here is a list of Sabbath School 
classes: the Santiam class (Gingrich, Fenn, Hill, Martin & Westermeyer); the 
Reboot Bible study group (Glovatsky, Kielman, Dickerson, and Dragulin); 
Steffen Moller and his team of teachers; the Faithtime group; and the 
Romanian group. On Wednesday morning there is Women’s FaithLift prayer 
ministry group; and a men's Bible study group. Let us know if you would like 
to join in! 

▪ Our new Sabbath School quarterlies are here! If you would like a new 
quarterly contact the church office and we will make sure you get what you need: 
503-252-8080, text 971-238-9680, or email info@SunnysideAdventist.org. Or you 

may get it online at https://absg.adventist.org/nextquarter#lessons.  

▪ During this difficult time, if you are in need of financial help let us 
know. Call the church office at 503-252-8080 or send an email to 
info@SunnysideAdventist.org. 
 
 
 
 
 

 Happy New Year 2021 
From the Sunnyside Pastoral staff.  

 

 

In honor of our holidays, the church office will be closed from December 18 
through January 3. If you have pastoral needs during this time, please contact the 
pastors directly. Their emails are listed on the bulletin. If you need to drop off 
contributions or mail, you may put them through the slot next to the exterior 
children’s wing door, or if you have a door code, you may drop it in the slot of the 
office door. The mail drops into a secure box. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Check the Communiqué for a complete list. 

 

www.facebook.com/sunnysidechurch      Search: Sunnyside Adventist Church 

NextGen Links (Ages 21-40) 
www.facebook.com/groups/612799562753706 www.instagram.com/sunnysideyg  
 

Sunnyside’s Weekly Communiqué 
The Communiqué includes extended information not available in the weekly 

bulletin. Use the QR code or navigate to SunnysideAdventist.org/weekly-info 

 

Sunset:  Today  4:29 PM  •  Friday 4:33 PM 

Today 10:00 AM Bible Study Classes — multiple (Zoom) 

  Check the bulletin or Communiqué for a complete list. 

 11:15 AM  Streaming Video Worship Service — Christmas Program 

Mon, Dec 28 6:00 PM Pathfinders  No meeting. 

Wed, Dec 3- 10:00 AM FaithLift Community Prayer  No meeting. 

 10:00 AM Men’s Study Group   No meeting. 

 10:30 AM FaithLift Bible Study   No meeting. 

Fri, Dec 18-Jan 3 Office closed for the holiday season! Happy New Year! 
 

Fri, Jan 1 
 

Sab, Jan 2 11:15 AM Streaming Video Worship Service — Pastor Billy Hungate 

  Offering: Church Budget 
 

All meetings scheduled in the church must meet COVID-19 guidelines as outlined by the state.  
Approved masks are required, 6’ distancing must be in place.  

mailto:info@sunnysideadventist.org
mailto:info@sSunnysideAdventist.org
mailto:info@SunnysideAdventist.org
https://absg.adventist.org/nextquarter#lessons
mailto:info@sunnysideadventist.org
SunnysideAdventist.org/weekly-info
https://www.facebook.com/groups/612799562753706
https://www.instagram.com/sunnysideyg/
http://sunnysideadventist.org/weekly-info
SunnysideAdventist.org/weekly-info

